
 

 
 

● Count me in as a Friend of the Kiddush.  Enclosed is my donation of $125. 
  

 ___________________________________ 

                     (name) 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of the Kiddush 2017 

We thank all of our Friends who have supported the weekly 

chulent and kugel at kiddushim that are not privately sponsored.  

We are renewing this campaign for 2017.   

 

If you would like to maintain your “friendship” or start a new 

one, simply tear off the portion below and submit it to  

the JEC business office (330 Elmora Avenue, Elizabeth, NJ 07208)  

with your payment.  Make checks payable to the  

JEC Elmora Avenue Shul  

(and earmark it “Friends of the Kiddush”).   

You may also pay with PayPal via elmoraaveshul@gmail.com. 

 

Would you like to join the dedicated team of kiddush volunteers?  

If so, please contact Rachie & Lee Niren at 908-469-3589.  

 

Thank you. 

mailto:elmoraaveshul@gmail.com

